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The Political Parties Registration Commission (hereinafter called "the Commission") 
has been following investigations on the recent incidents of violence at the Pademba 
Road Correctional Centre, Lunsar Town and Tombo Community. 
 
Our initial observations are that, all three attacks on the peaceful and unsuspecting 
members of the public, were well planned and executed with vile precision and thus 
point to a common design. 
 
However, due to the public dissociation by Political Parties from those violent 
incidents, the Commission during the pendency of the investigations, is constrained 
to treat the said incidents as common crimes perpetrated by unpatriotic individuals, 
until we are fully informed of the evidence that would emerge from the said 
investigations.  
 
The Public is however assured that, the Commission shall continue to monitor and 
follow the investigations and will take appropriate action against any Political Party 
that is found to have conducted itself in any manner proscribed by the law. 
 
In the interim, the Commission shall continue to engage and facilitate the 
engagement of Political Parties, on all pertinent national issues. 
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